
REVIEW OF THE DISTRICT CAR PARKS 

Proposal: Introduce all day charges in district car parks 

Estimated value of decision: £42k per annum 

This proposal recommends Nottingham City Council introduce a £2 charge in district car parks for 

stays of more than 3 hours, by September 2018. 

In the financial year 2018/19, should this proposal be agreed, net income generation will be £21k 

starting from September 2018.  For financial years 2019/20 & 2020/21, net income generation will 

be £42k per year. 

This will have a positive impact on the Medium Term Financial Plan. 


